Pearl Jr. High School PTSO

Pearl Jr. High School is seeking individuals to serve on the PTSO Board for the 2018-2019
school year. Individuals should complete the information below and return to school with
your child by Monday, May 14 .

Name

Address

Home Number

Cell Number

E-Mail

Child’s Name

Child’s Teacher

Check below the board positions you are interested in:
Secretary
Treasurer

Vice-President

In the space below please tell us about yourself and how you can benefit Pearl Jr. High School
on the PTSO board.



